
SB 945 is an unreasonable infringement on Oregonian's right to own and use firearms to protect 

themselves and their families.  

 

A much better approach is improving and expanding safety training through schools,  law-

enforcment agencies, sportsman clubs and firearm organizations and retailers. 

 

Thank you, 

 

 

John Lee  

Aumsville, OR 97325 

 


